Member 2

i in

From: Louise Ashmore

Sent: 01 May 2013 09:29

To:

'Chris Borg'

Subject: Publicity Code consultation 2013

For the attention of

The Bedfordshire Association of Town & Parish Councils (BATPC) provides advice, support, training and representation for Parish and Town Councils and Parish Meetings in Bedfordshire.

In response to the *Protecting the independent press from unfair competition* consultation, BATPC supports the proposals in principle as long as the provisions of para 28 of the code, that parish councils should not issue newsletters more frequently than monthly, remains.

Louise Ashmore

Louise Ashmore County Officer - Bedfordshire Association of Town & Parish Councils Suite 11, Baystrait House 15 Station Road, Biggleswade, Beds SG18 8AL

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your e-mail software. Please also destroy and delete the message from your computer. Any modification of the contents of this e-mail is strictly prohibited unless expressly authorised by the sender.

Save energy, money and the environment - is it necessary to print this message?

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation's IT Helpdesk. Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

Correspondents should note that all communications to Department for Communities and Local Government may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

The state of the s

•